fear FamiLies,

We are having a \’arty and Yalentine
Excloange on It will

be a fun time for the student, but

please remember to send enough in

forall " stindents in onr class,
ALso, it wonld be very helpful to have
your child sign their name on the "trom’
section before bringing them to school.
As always, Let me know it you have any

question'.

Thanks.
Your Child's teacher




